16 April 2018	
Dear Parents	
The Road Safety and Cycling Training team are coming into school to work with Year 4 children.	
Training will take place on:	
Class 9 Class 10	Thursday 3 May 2018 Friday 4 May 2018
Children should bring their bikes and helmets to school in the morning and park them Bike Park, in the main school yard. We will take every precaution to ensure the security of children's bikes but it would be helpful if children could bring their own lock/chain.	
Bikes should be in good order and the training officers will check them over with the children as part of the training.	
Please complete the attached form and return it to school no later than Friday 27 April.	
Yours sincerely	
Mrs Bayes Head Teacher	
Please return to the school office by Friday 27 April 2018.	
Cycling Training	
I would like my child	Classto take part in the Cycling Proficiency Training.
My child will bring their own bike and bike helmet. I understand that the school is not responsible for any theft or damage to bikes.	
Signed:	Parent/Guardian Date:
Any medical conditions:	